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Hello Everyone 

Happy New Year to you all! 

I trust that all the students are enjoying their extended Christmas break.  School will open on Monday 18th 

January 2021 and we look forward to welcoming you all back to start term 2A.  At this time there will be 

seven teachers in isolation so whilst we are open for Reception through to Year 6 students, this will only be 

for the morning sessions (8.30 – 12.30) for week 1.  Sincere apologies that this was not made clear in the 

newsletter sent out before the Christmas break.  All secondary students are expected to attend for the full 

days.  We will try to continue with normal timetabled lessons as far as possible especially for our Year 11; 

however there will be some cover and doubling up of classes until we are back to full staff.  From Monday 

25th January school will open as normal and therefore along with the secondary students, all primary 

students including the nursery will be required to attend. 

Reminder also that Friday 29th January is an INSET day so school will be closed for all students. 

In keeping with the New Year and new beginnings, the school has a new leadership structure.  Mr Adam 

England is the New Head teacher and we are all looking forward to his arrival later in the year.  In the 

meantime as the new Deputy Head teacher I will take on the role as interim Head teacher.  I would 

personally like to thank Ms Yon for her help and support and for filling in as Acting Head teacher for terms 

1A & 1B.  I look forward to working with you all to ensure that the students at TBS receive a first class 

education which is no less than what they deserve.  My door is always open and please do not hesitate to 

get in touch if you have any questions and queries. 

Tania Maggott 
Acting Head teacher 
 

Our Year 11 students have been hard at work on Wednesday’s completing coursework for their upcoming 

IGCSE’s in June this year.  They are to be commended for turning up to every session. Here they share their 

hopes for 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like for COVID-19 to pass, 
so that I get to sit actual exams 
and achieve the best possible 

grades to improve my life chances 
and get a good job that I will 

enjoy. 
 

Kelis 

I would like an effective 
vaccine for covid-19 to 
ensure I get to sit my 

exams. 
 

Gia 
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 In 2021 I would like to 
get a good job when I 

leave school. 
 

Jamal 

In 2021 I would like good grades 
and a good job.  

 
Rhys 

I would like to get good 
grades in my exams and 

for the world to be COVID 
free. 

 
Raeanne 

I want 2021 to bring 
out the best in me, 

in my exams to open 
up more 

opportunities in the 
future. 

 
Josh 

My hopes for 2021: 

 Good grades in my exams 

 Less racial arguments 

 Destruction of COVID-19 

 Cleaner plastics and 

chemical waste free oceans. 

Jeremiah 

By the end of 2020 I would like to 
have achieved good exam grades 
to enable me to have a chance of 
getting into my chosen college. 

 
Whitney 

I want to achieve good 
grades in my exams, to 
increase my skill set to 

have greater 
opportunities/chances of 
securing different jobs. 

 
Tia 

I would like to leave school 
with good grades in all my 

subjects to push me 
towards further education. 

 
Cain 


